From: Elzie, Bo

Senttime: Monday, February 20, 2012 1:36:44 PM

To: Cari Miller (Cari@excelined.org) <Cari@excelined.org>
Cc: Lefsky, Evan <elefsky@pcgus.com>; Elzie, Bo
Subject:  RE: Hello Bo

Commissioner Winn came on board in September of 2004 and left in February of 2007. Janine Blomberg was interim from February 2007 to
November of 2007. Eric Smith came on November 22, 2007 and left in June of 2011. He brought Chancellor Haithcock in on December 29, 2007, and
she stayed until June 2011.

So - Evan reported directly to Commissioner Winn and Janine as long as they were here and then directly to Eric once he arrived. After a few
months though, Eric reduced his direct reports and Evan began reporting directly to Frances. He reported to her until his departure in August of
2010.

Evan, does that sound about right? | don’t know exactly when you began reporting to Frances.

Sincerely,

Bo Elzie

Project Director

Race to the Top Struggling Schools
850.245.9858

From: Cari Miller (Cari@excelined.org) [mailto:Cari@excelined.org]
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2012 11:39 AM

To: Elzie, Bo

Subject: RE: Hello Bo

It’s going great. I've lost 32 pounds, just 8 more to go!

Oh, and how about Evan, who did he report to each year:
2006-2007
2007-2008
2008-2009

From: Elzie, Bo [mailto:Bo.Elzie@fldoe.org]
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2012 11:13 AM
To: Cari Miller (Cari@excelined.org)
Subject: RE: Hello Bo

We need to! Speaking of eating, how’s the diet going? ©

Sincerely,

Bo Elzie

Project Director

Race to the Top Struggling Schools
850.245.9858

From: Cari Miller (Cari@excelined.org) [mailto:Cari@excelined.org
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2012 11:11 AM

To: Elzie, Bo

Subject: RE: Hello Bo

Actually, this is perfect. Thanks Bo! When we getting together for lunch again?

From: Elzie, Bo [mailto:Bo.Elzie@fldoe.org
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2012 11:10 AM

To: Cari Miller (Cari@excelined.org)
Subject: RE: Hello Bo

I reported to Chancellor Haithcock. Stureported to her as well until Diana came in Nov. 2010, and then he started reporting to her instead. He now
reports to Mary Jane. More information than you asked for!

Sincerely,

Bo Elzie

Project Director

Race to the Top Struggling Schools
850.245.9858

From: Cari Miller (Cari@excelined.org) [mailto:Cari@excelined.org]
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2012 10:37 AM
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To: Elzie, Bo
Subject: Hello Bo

Hey Bo,
Quick question, who did you report to when you with the Director of JRF! | know there was confusion, but who did you officially (on paper) report to?

Sincerely,

Cari Miller

Policy Advisor

Foundation for Excellence in Education
Cari@excelined.or

850-491-8556
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